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Dear students,

You may choose to take one or more of your courses pass/fail this semester,
and you may make this decision until the last day of classes.
Additionally, the withdrawal deadline for each course will be extended to the
last day of classes, April 28. 

We recognize that many of you have questions about these options, so we've
prepared two FAQ documents: pass/fail FAQ, withdrawal FAQ.

As always, feel free to contact your academic counselor or dean if you have
additional questions or want to discuss your options.

Be well, 

The Georgetown College Deans Office

Pia Bhatia <pb919@georgetown.edu>
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